
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
YOLO COUNTY / CITY OF WINTERS 

2X2 MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, October 16, 2024 

Mayor Bill Biasi and Councilmember Jesse Loren 
Supervisors Lucas Frerichs and Angel Barajas 

City Manager Jeremy Craig and Interim County Administrator Dirk Brazil 

Notice is hereby given that the 2X2 between Yolo County and the City of 
Winters on WEDNESDAY, October 16, 2024, is hereby CANCELED.  

The next scheduled 2x2 meeting between Yolo County and the City of Winters will 
be held on Wednesday, January 15, 2025 @ 4:00 PM at Winters City Hall. 

 Zorina Treat
_______________ 
Deputy City Clerk

10/10/2024 ____________________

Dated 

Zorina Treat




